
Luma Vista Drive and Skyline Terrace

Ty Bailey <scappoose@local106.com>
Wed 5/15/2024 3:56 PM
To:​Jacyn Normine <Jacyn.Normine@columbiacountyor.gov>​

You don't often get email from scappoose@local106.com. Learn why this is important

I write today to request that the county not grant the request to make private Luma
Vista Drive and Skyline Terrace as this would directly and negatively impact access to land held by the city of
Scappoose which is intended for park use in the future. Unless access to the land is mandated I feel it is
incumbent upon the county to maintain the status quo since doing otherwise would remove the ability of
connected land owners form accessing or enhancing their own property.

I appreciate your attention on the matter.

-Ty Bailey
Scappoose Resident
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